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VST has completed the California Air Resources Board (CARB) certification testing for our newest EVR 
product – a Field-Reattachable EVR Balance Safety Breakaway.   
 

This latest VST EVR product is targeted for market availability with the release of Revision O for 
Executive Orders VR-203 and VR-204.  We anticipate Revision O to be released in June 2013. 
 

Key Highlights: 
 

 ONLY EVR Balance Safety Breakaway that allows for in-line repair without removing from the 
dispenser or hoses.1       Saves time and money. 
  

   
 

 Completes the VST family of EVR Balance Breakaways: 
 VSTA-EVR-SBKA  -  Field-Reattachable 
 VSTA-EVR-SBK     -  Non-Reattachable (New) 
 VSTA-EVR-SBKR  -  Non-Reattachable (Factory Rebuilt)  

 

 Provides GDF owners the opportunity to choose the VST breakaway that best fits their needs. 
 

 All VST EVR Balance Breakaways are eligible for “core” value towards the purchase of any EVR 
Balance Breakaway in the VST family.  

 Contact your VST Distributor of choice for details and availability once Revision O of 
Executive Orders VR-203 and VR-204 are released. 

 

 Competitively priced – same as the Non-Reattachable (New). 
 

  Same high-quality product that you’ve learned to expect from VST. 
 

 
1
 Read ALL CARB Executive Order Installation Instructions carefully, as other field-reattachable products require the    

   breakaway halves to be removed from the hoses prior to repair. 
 


